
CALENDAR

No Buses for students
Pep Rally, 2pm

No buses for students

Report Cards emailed to parents
FACTS reopened

MBS  at Mason’s Grill. Support MBS by getting a meal at Mason’s throughout the day!
Picture Retakes available for anyone wishing to retake their individual picture. Dress uniforms not required.

Sixth Grade Retreat - 6th graders allowed to wear spirit shirts
Mass, 8:15am, dress uniforms
Math Club Meetings

Spirit Shirt Day with uniform bottoms
Middle School Dance

Wear Red Day for Red Ribbon Week with uniform bottoms

Wear 2023 Fair T-shirt with uniform bottoms
Mass, 8:15

Wear 2023 Fair T-shirt with uniform bottoms
Wear MBS Club/Athletics shirt with 

October 13

October 16

October 17

October 18

October 19

October 20

October 25

October 26

October 27

         uniform bottoms

The Pelican Express
Let Go...Let God

OCTOBER 12,  2023

Newsletter 
Sponsored by



Buses are not
available 
on 10/16

Alternate Carpool

Students should not be walked to the front gate from the parking lot.
The only students who are considered walkers live in Old Jefferson

subdivision and walk to and from their home. All other students should
be dropped off in carpool or by bus.

Drop off Reminder

We will have to run our Alternate “Fair” Carpool the week of Monday,
October 23. This means you will NOT enter through the church lot. 

We will publish the route in next week’s newsletter. 





Office of... 

Christian Formation

Book of Life
On Wednesday, November 1st, we will continue the tradition of remembering our loved  ones in a special way, in
celebrating the Feast of All Saints and All Souls. 

Our Book of Life will be displayed during School Mass. This book has been a special tradition here at MBS School
and contains all the names of our deceased relatives and friends submitted over the last sixteen years.

If you have lost a loved one since November 2022, fill in the form here and we will add it to the Book of Life for this
year. In order to have the Book of Life ready for Mass, we will need to have ALL names submitted by Tuesday,
October 24th. Have your child return the form to their homeroom teacher, and it will be forwarded to my office.

The Book of Life contains all of the names previously submitted over the years. Please do not send
names that already have been placed into the Book of Life. If you have any questions, please call
the Office of Christian Formation at 751-5867.

November 1 - Saints & Souls Mass
Our annual celebration to remember the Feasts of All Saints & All Souls will take place on Wednesday,
November 1, 2023, with Mass at 8:15 am. 

During Mass, we would like to highlight the Communion of Saints by inviting students in grades to dress as their
patron or favorite Saint of the Church in simple costumes. 

Instructions and Permission Slips may be found here: 
Grades PK-5 
Grades 6-8 

They will walk in the opening procession, as the Litany of Saints is sung. 

If you have any questions concerning our All-Saints Procession, please call Celeste Rabalais at the Office of
Christian Formation, 751-5867

https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/180953/2023%20Book%20of%20Life%20Memo%20to%20Student%20Body.pdf
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/180957/2023%20Saints%20Mass%20for%20PreK-5.pdf
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/180958/2023%20Saints%20Mass%20for%20MS.pdf
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/180958/2023%20Saints%20Mass%20for%20MS.pdf


According to the Safe Environment Policy promulgated by the Diocese of Baton

Rouge, all parish and school ministry volunteers/chaperones must complete a mandatory

background check and child protection training. Please note that MBS School child

protection requirements are not the same as MBS Church Parish. Therefore, if you are

compliant with one, you are not automatically compliant for the other. 

Please email Mrs. Landry at childprotection@mbsbr.org to check the status of your file.

New Volunteer Credentialing the 2023-2024 School Year

New Volunteer Applications for incoming parents/guardians are being accepted. Please

email your volunteer request to childprotection@mbsbr.org. 

Update your Volunteer File

Please note that the Code of Ethics and the 2023-2024 Chaperone and Volunteer

Requirements Agreement must be reviewed by all volunteers of MBS School annually as

required by the Diocese of Baton Rouge. Please complete and submit the Code of Ethics

Acknowledgement form, page 5, and the Agreement form to the MBS Office of Child

Protection to update your file.

For your convenience, you may scan and email the forms to childprotection@mbsbr.org.

 OFFICE OF CHILD PROTECTION 

Volunteerism - Time & Talent
In order to volunteer on school or church campus, you must go through the Office of Child Protection to
update your credentials. 
Opportunities to volunteer and get service hours will be placed here in the newsletter. 
Upcoming Events:

MBS Parish Fair - October 27-29
MBS Fun Run - November 10
Pelican Games - April 19 *New date*

October Cafeteria Sign-up

MBS Fair Sweet Booth 
Sign-up to bake.

MBS Fair Wine Pull sign-up to donate
wine or money

MBS Fair Bourbon Raffle - sign up to
donate moneyFun Run Sign-up

mailto:protection@mbsbr.org
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/174247/2023-2024%20CHAPERONE%20and%20VOLUNTEER%20%20REQUIREMENTS%20AGREEMENT_fillable.pdf
https://fluxconsole.com/files/item/683/177719/Code%20of%20Ethics%20Revised%2012-31-2019%20fillable%20(2).pdf
mailto:childprotection@mbsbr.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044CA9AF23A2F94-october4
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A49AAA92FA5FA7-44390071-mbsfair#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ACAE2CA7FDC43-44951436-mbsfair#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ACAE2CA7FDC43-44951792-mbsbourbon#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DAAAE2CA3FA7-45184752-pelican


Middle School Dance
Middle School Dance will be on

Friday, October 20. Tickets are on
sale now. They must be purchased
in advance. Click here to purchase

them. More information on the
following page. 

Fun Run! 
Fun Run is Friday, November 10.

We will need help on Thursday and
Friday. Please visit the following
link to sign up to help where you

can. 

https://www.mbsbr.org/parents/home-school
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4DAAAE2CA3FA7-45184752-pelican#/
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 Prayer and Mass – Families must commit to daily prayer at home. Catholic
families must attend weekly, Sunday, Mass on Holy Days of Obligation. Non-
Catholic families must attend Sunday services at their home church.

Service - Twenty (20) hours of Time and Talent given to the school and/or
Church each year. Hours must be completed between January 1 and
December 31 to receive the in-parish tuition rate. These hours are reviewed
each year. 

Weekly Church Offering – As an Identified Offertory Giver (IOG), a minimum
amount of $325.00 must be donated, yearly, to the Most Blessed Sacrament
General Offertory or Building Fund to support the Church stewardship
program. Church members who meet the IOG requirement will receive in-
parish tuition. Donations will be verified by December 15 unless otherwise
authorized by the Pastor or Principal. Any offerings thereafter will count
towards the next school year.

Parent’s Commitment to Church and School

Enrollment and/or continued enrollment at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic
School requires a commitment to ALL of the following:

Definition of an hour of Time and Talent:  an actual hour of volunteer work or  
donation purchases of $10

 
New Students Clause
Time and Talent hours are prorated for new students. However, new families must
still meet the IOG requirement of $325.00 to receive in-parish tuition.

Log your Service Hours 
into FACTS. 

Go to Family > Family Home.
You will see "Service Hours" in
the middle of the screen. Click

"add" to add the hours.  You
must type in a description.

Select "type a custom value,"
and then type your description.

Parent Name (signed up on
the SUG)
Name of item
Title of Sign Up (ex: 5th
Grade Auction Basket)

Sending Items to School 

Please label your items that you
send to school from a SignUp

Genius:

This helps us match your hours
in FACTS.



Dear Parents: 

October 23-27 is Red Ribbon Week. During Red Ribbon Week, we participate in a national campaign
focusing on positive, healthy choices to remain drug-free. October is also National Bullying Prevention
Month. Red Ribbon Week will include lessons and messages to put a stop to bullying.

Our theme this year is “Good Vibes Only - Living Drug Free.” The week will be filled with activities and
treats, however, bracelets, bookmarks, and lollipops don’t change behavior. It takes a real partnership
between school and family to increase awareness and reinforce positive decisions. Here are some ways
you as parents can help keep your children safe and drug-free:
1. Talk to your children about your rules and expectations – often, not just one time.
2. Take advantage of ads, shows, songs, and other media to help you introduce the topics of drug use
and bullying in a natural, unforced way.
3. Model safe, healthy choices and kind, respectful behavior. 
4. Supervise, supervise, supervise! Fact: Children are most likely to experiment with drugs between 4-6
PM. If children are supervised, experimentation is much less likely. 
5. Spend screen-free time with your family, particularly around the dinner table. Research shows that
quality family meal time correlates with healthier, positive life choices and overall success. 

We look forward to a great Red Ribbon Week! As the week progresses, ask your children about our
activities, such as the former STOMP performer and daily student presentations. Middle schoolers will
be reading picture books about friendship and kindness to grades PK-4 throughout the week, as well. All
middle school classes will also have Life Skill lessons on cyberbullying during Red Ribbon Week. If you’d
like more information on helping your students with this increasingly common form of bullying, check out
this Bark Resource page: https://www.bark.us/learn/cyberbullying/. 

We will also have one “dress up” day. On Wednesday, October 25th, MBS will participate in Wear Red
Day. Your children can wear red shirts, red socks, and other red accessories, with their uniform
bottoms.

Thank you for your role in prevention for your children, for our community, and for our future! Let’s
spread “good vibes” for safe, kind, and drug-free kids! 
                      
Blessings,

~Your School Counselors~
Michelle DiBenedetto, LCSW
Brooke Johnson, LMSW

https://www.bark.us/learn/cyberbullying/


Parish Sports Flag Football is under way playing Saturday mornings on Pelican Field!

Parish Sports Basketball (PreK thru 2 nd grade) registration is coming later this month.

MBS Athletics is now accepting Credit/Debit Cards for entry into athletic events and
purchases at the concession stand! Thanks to: Coastline Business Solutions

Boys Basketball Registration is coming soon! Information will be emailed, posted on
School Facebook page and included in a future newsletter. 

Boys Basketball will be open for students in 3rd thru 8th grade!

Save the Date! Fall Sports Banquet ~ Wednesday, November 15 – St. Ursula!

Go Pelicans!

Tommy Krysan, Athletic Director

MBS Athletics

tkrysan@mbsbr.org


